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Policy Report: PD 5-21 
Police Car Equipment 
 
This purchase is for the replacement of in-car cameras in the police fleet.  Since the cameras need to 
interface with the rest of the system, it is recommended to use the sole source option to purchase them.  
Funding is available in the 2020 Byrne grant and the police equipment line of the 2021 CIP budget.  
 
Staff recommends purchasing the cameras from Safe Fleet Coban Mobile Vision in an amount not to 
exceed $26,395.    
 


